
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

RUSSELL TOWNSHIP 

BUDGET 

 

 
 Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on the budget prepared 

by the Russell Township Trustees for the next succeeding year ending December 31, 

2018. The hearing will be held on June 7, 2017, at 1:00 p.m. at the Russell Township Fire 

Rescue Station 14280 Chillicothe Rd., Novelty, Ohio 44072. 

Two copies of the proposed budget are available for public inspection in the 

office of the Fiscal Officer of Russell Township at 8501 Kinsman Road from 9:00 a.m. – 

4:00 p.m. during normal workdays. The proposed 2018 budget may also be viewed on the 

Russell Township website at www.RussellTownship.us under 

Departments/Administration/Fiscal Office Information. 

  

 

 

By order of the 

Russell Township Trustees 

        Charles E Walder, Fiscal Officer  

 

  

Publish: ASAP 

 

 
FAX FACTS 

 

DATE:   May 15, 2017 

TO:    Legal Ad Dept.  

FROM:  Charles E Walder, Fiscal Officer 

 

PROBLEMS?:  Call Chuck,   440 338-8912  

http://www.russelltownship.us/

